

St Patrick's Primary School & Nursery Bunscoil Naomh Padraig Coilleach Eanach

Principal: Mr P.Quinn Email: pquinn475@c2kni.net 11 Tullynavall Road
Cullyhanna
Newry
Co.Down
BT35 0PZ
Tel/Fax:02830861608

14th June 2020

Dear Parents,

On Tuesday 15th June P7 will go on their trip to Carlingford Adventure Centre.

The bus will leave at 9.15pm and will return to school around 5pm sharp.

As the children will be outdoors and getting wet, I suggest they take <u>old</u> clothes (T-shirt, fleece/jumper and leggings) and footwear. A <u>recommended</u> list is:

- Footwear 2 pairs altogether. (one old pair to be worn in the water)
- Shorts/T shirt/swimwear (to be worn under wetsuit provided)
- 1 complete change of clothes.
- Rain mac.
- A towel

Children are **NOT** permitted to bring mobile phones.

We are all looking forward to this exciting event and if you need any further information please contact me on pquinnn475@c2kni.net

Thank you

P Quinn A Duffy